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A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 5408 INTRODUCED 11-9-95 

Currently, under the Department of Corrections enabling act, as soon as a prisoner 
arrives at a reception center of a state correctional facility, he or she is tested for HIV (the 
human immunodeficiency virus). If a prisoner tests positive, the positive test results are 
reported to the Department of Public Health. The bill would amend the act to require, in 
addition, that each correctional officer employed at the facility where the prisoner was housed 
also be notified. 
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• This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does not constitute an official 

statement of legislative intent. 
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